Following are the forecasts for the inflow to Gibson Reservoir as of April 1, 2024.
 
April-July = 226 kaf for 56% of the 1991-2020 average.
April-September = 254 kaf for 57% average.
Peak daily inflow is estimated to be between 2000 and 3000 cfs.
 
Unless there is a large storm coming out of the Gulf of Mexico this spring, water shortages will be quite common this summer.
 
Forecasts will be updated soon after May 1.
 
Let me know if you have questions.
 
Phil Farnes

